
Dwyer High School Updates for the 
Week of 4/13/2025 - Newsletter 

Hello, Dwyer High School Families!  

Spring is in the air, and we are excited as we wrap up another fantastic week at Dwyer 
High! Let’s dive into the latest updates and opportunities for our amazing students and 

their families.  

Last Week 

 Celebrate your graduating SENIOR with a Senior Yard Sign.  Show your pride 
and support for your senior by ordering a personalized yard sign! Complete the order 
form here and submit your payment receipt from School Cash Online. Once your sign is 
ready, you’ll receive an email with pickup instructions. Don’t miss out—sales are open 

from March 24 to April 31, 2025. Congratulations to our seniors!  For any questions, 
feel free to reach out to ronda.gagnon@palmbeachschools.org. 

Next Week 

 PBSC New Student Orientation for Seniors  Attention Seniors! If you plan to 
start classes at PBSC this Summer or Fall, we have an exciting on-campus orientation 
event just for you! This is a great opportunity to set up your student account, complete 
onboarding tasks, and register for classes. To reserve your spot, please follow these 
steps: 

1. Apply to PBSC as a first-time student. 
2. RSVP for the event here. 
3. Email a PDF copy of your SAT/ACT score report to nso@palmbeachstate.edu, 

including your PBSC student ID in the subject line. 

 Summer Dual Enrollment  Don’t forget, PBSC Summer Dual Enrollment 
registration is now open and will close on May 5th! If you need assistance, you can 
book an appointment with our on-site PBSC advisor here. 

 BRIGHT FUTURES SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION IS OPEN  The 2024-25 
Initial Student Florida Financial Aid Application (FFAA) is now available! Graduating 
seniors should submit their FFAA to be considered for state-funded scholarships and 

https://forms.gle/1HuRtxN731wTC4E76
mailto:ronda.gagnon@palmbeachschools.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOdkaxoVVzCeOYAFvlYtT684k1Hdoky3TP0qSC9-Y6E-clNA/viewform?usp=dialog
mailto:nso@palmbeachstate.edu
https://outlook.office365.com/book/BookanAppointmentwithCindy@palmbeachstate.onmicrosoft.com/


grants, including the Bright Futures Scholarship Program. The deadline to submit is 
Sunday, August 31, 2025. We encourage all seniors to complete the FFAA by Tuesday, 
April 1, 2025, to enhance their chances of qualifying for additional scholarships. 

For more information, check out these helpful resources: 

• Bright Futures Scholarship Eligibility Requirements 
• Scholarship Information & Directions to Apply 
• Bright Futures Initial Eligibility PowerPoint and FFAA Reference Guide 

Things to remember 

Please remember the upcoming testing dates as we progress and ensure your student 
is prepared. Remember, the CLT and ACT assessments are specifically for Juniors and 
Seniors who need a Math and/or Reading score for graduation requirements. 

Until next time! 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement in our school community! Let’s 
keep the momentum going as we celebrate our seniors and prepare for the exciting 

opportunities ahead. Have a wonderful week!  

 
 
Attachments: 

 2025_Dwyer_Scholarship_Bulletin-Live.pdf (1704.1 KB) 
 William_T._Dwyer_Dual_Enrollment_Checklist_and_Procedures.pdf (1066.6 KB) 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_5729406650378461490_
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_5729406650378461490_
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_5729406650378461490_
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/1d62d425af48ca2df4e4cf43a376bbbb/2025_Dwyer_Scholarship_Bulletin-Live.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/52ca7b873380bd61f224ffe01407a6aa/William_T._Dwyer_Dual_Enrollment_Checklist_and_Procedures.pdf
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